Memo

To: 
 
All Employees 

From: 
Re:

Dress Code
Dress Code:  Employees are expected to be neat, clean and well groomed while on duty and representing the company. No visible tattoos or non-traditional body piercing is permitted.   Hair-color and style should promote an image of professionalism. The company uniform is scrubs worn with closed toe white, black or gray shoes. White, black or gray leather-covered tennis shoes are acceptable. A lab coat either matching the scrub color or in solid white or black (must still have logo) are the only acceptable jackets to be worn with uniforms. If long sleeve shirts are worn under the scrubs, the shirt must be a solid white or black, no patterns. T-shirts, flannel shirts, sweatshirts and shirts/jackets with decals may not be worn at any time. Company t-shirts are the only appropriate t-shirts on casual Friday.
Maternity Dress Code: Once an employee is no longer able to wear regular scrubs, 4 sets of maternity scrubs will be provided. Employees will be expected to return these at the end of their pregnancy. Management and providers are allowed to wear regular maternity clothing. 

Tight fitting clothing may not to be worn at any time, including casual Friday.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to discuss them with your supervisor. Thank you. 
